
Leonardtown Planning and Zoning 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Leonardtown Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
December 16, 2013 at 4:05 p.m. in the Town Office, located at 41660 
Courthouse Dr., Leonardtown, MD. The purpose of the hearing is to present for 
public review and comment, changes to the Leonardtown Zoning Ordinance and 
the Sign Ordinance relative to Ordinance No. 158-163.  Copies of the proposed 
changes are available for review at the Town Office.  All interested parties are 
encouraged to attend or to submit written comments by 4:00 p.m. on December 
16, 2013 to the Commissioners of Leonardtown, POB 1, Leonardtown, MD 
20650. Special accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities upon 
request.  
By Authority: Laschelle E. McKay, Town Administrator. 
 
 
 


